
Dear Neighbor,

With the 2019 Legislative Session coming to a close, I’m 
incredibly happy to be in the district doing what I love 
most, working with you and for you to make our home a 
better place. I wanted to give you the opportunity to see 
what I’ve been up to the last couple months. While in 
Albany, I have continued to fight to secure funding for 
our local schools and our hardworking EMS and volunteer 
firefighters. I also fought for rural and school based 
healthcare, small business freedom, and to restore funding 
for upstate infrastructure maintenance and repair of local 
bridges and property. Protecting our farmers and our way of 
life is central to my mission, and ensuring that their voices 
are heard is something I am particularly focused on.

That being said, I am always open to talking with and 
discussing my goals with you! If you have any questions 
about what I’m doing, or would like to speak with me, 
please feel free to contact me at my district office at 45 
Five Mile Woods Rd., Bldg. 2, Suite 2, Catskill, NY 12414, 
give me a call at (518) 943-1371,  
or email me at taguec@nyassembly.gov.  
Please don’t hesitate to reach out!

My Very Best,

C h r i s  T ag u e

Y o u r  A s s e m b l y m a n
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